
From: Jo Hurford  
Sent: 31 August 2023 22:54 
To: David Fowler; Planning; Save Museum Street 
Subject: Selkirk house 1 museum street - objection 
 
Dear Planning and Mr Fowler, 
 
I wish to log my objection to 2023/2510P and 2023/2653/L for the following 
reasons.  
The proposed building is too large it will overshadow and overlook the 
conservation area. The proposed extra floors will be visible from many streets 
away. The new proposed building must not be allowed to be any taller than 
what is already onsite.  
 
Environmentally it would be better not to demolish the present building at all 
but to retrofit it instead. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Jo Hurford 
 


